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June 4, 2024 
 
 
Neil Whitmer 
Holcim – WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
 
Re: Preliminary Adequacy Review, Technical Revision No. 4 (TR-4) – Update of the Approved 

Groundwater Monitoring Plan, Riverview Resource, Permit No. M-1999-098 
 
Dear Mr. Whitmer: 
 
On May 31, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your request 
for Technical Revision No. 4 (TR-4) to update the groundwater monitoring plan for the Riverview 
Resource, Permit No. M-1999-098. The following clarifications or items need to be addressed to the 
Division’s satisfaction. 
 

1. The Operator provided a map indicating the wells that will plugged and abandoned. Please provide a 
map that shows the locations of the monitoring well network after those wells are removed from 
service and MW-3 is replaced. 
 

2. Please commit to providing copies of appropriate DWR forms documenting the monitoring wells are 
plugged and abandoned according to State Regulations. 
 

3. Please affirmatively acknowledge that site water level data will continue to be submitted annually 
with the annual report, map, and fee. 
 

The decision date for your application is set for June 30, 2024. If additional time is needed to respond, 
an extension request must be received by our Office by the decision date. If on the decision date, 
outstanding adequacy items remain, and no extension request has been received, your revision may be 
denied and the file terminated.patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 

mailto:patrick.lennberg@state.co.us


TR-4 
Riverview Resource (M1999-098) 
Page 2 of 2 
 

 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Neil Whitmer, Holcim – WCR, Inc., neil.whitmer@holcim.com 


